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Grade R Teachers Lead The Way In Namaqualand
An Education Project that brings hope to young children from the Poorest Circumstances
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On the 20th March 43 proud Grade R teachers will graduate in the Basic Concepts Programme which has trained them to prepare disadvantaged children with language and developmental backlogs for Grade 1. Many children come from illiterate homes and do not even have the basic knowledge of colours. Amidst striking challenges in their community, these teachers have learned how to create a high standard classroom environment. Their learners have received a strong foundation for learning and they are now ready to take their next steps in learning to read, write and calculate.  
The project is run by the Namaqua District Department of Education which is placing emphasis on early foundations for learning. It is funded by the Rural Namaqualand Education Trust.
Project Leader, Dr Louis Benjamin, says that Grade R teachers face many challenges in the district “Teachers often do not have adequate training to deal with the learning needs of this group. The majority of children are not adequately prepared for school.
But it is possible to change this negative trajectory seen so often in South Africa. By making a difference in Grade R, we see a positive ripple effect in years to come” 

The Basic Concepts Programme coaches teachers to develop the core building blocks of thinking in young children, laying the foundation for future learning. Research has shown that implementation of the programme has positive effects on overall scholastic functioning in children with developmental learning difficulties.
The graduation will take place on 20TH March at Springbok Primary School, Springbok at 10h00.

For more information, please contact Louis Benjamin on 084 857 8763 or email louisbenjamin@basicconcepts.co.za. For a taste see some of the teachers on youtube (http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=hBcxWWkCuuU)
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